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 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 ____________________________________________________________________________________  

U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS      BUILDING STRONG® 

ALBUQUERQUE DISTRICT 
 

Regional General Permit NM/West TX-17-01, Emergency Repair and 

Protection Activities, Expiration Date Extension 

 
Regional General Permit (RGP) NM/West TX-17-01 was created as a mechanism to authorize 

activities requiring the discharge of dredged or fill material into waters of the United States 

associated with an emergency situation, which is defined in the RGP. It can be found at: 

https://www.spa.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory-Program-and-Permits/RGP/. This notice is 

for the purpose of informing the public that the Corps is planning to reissue this RGP by the end of 

2022.  Therefore, the Corps is extending the current expiration date of RGP NM/West TX-17-01 

from June 14, 2022 to December 31, 2022.   

 

Activities authorized under RGP NM/West TX-17-01 prior to the expiration or re-issuance will 

remain authorized.  Request for changes to the authorized fill area or scope of work may require re-

authorization. Applicants will be required to comply with the terms and conditions outlined in the 

original RGP under which the project was authorized.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this public notice, please contact Daniel Delgado, Regulatory 

Project Manager, at (505) 342-3111 or by email at Daniel.i.Delgado@usace.army.mil. 
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